

OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY ADMINSTRATIVE PROFESSIONALS

March Newsletter

What's new for OSUAP?

A message from the OSUAP Executive Team

We are excited to share the new OSUAP Newsletter! We hope that this new format is clear, easy to digest and provides the most relevant news to you in a timely manner. Below we will share information on our bimonthly meetings, articles of interest, best practices and shared resources. Keep an eye out for more emails in our new format including information on upcoming events.

Explore OSUAP



Employee Appreciation Day

The Executive Committee would like to thank each of you for your dedication to your role, to Ohio State and to each other. You are essential to the university as well as to OSUAP. Today and every day, we are grateful for your

commitment and hard work. We appreciate YOU!

Save the date for the Professional Development Conference - June 15, 2023

Be sure to mark your calendars for the 2023 OSUAP Professional Development Conference. Check the OSUAP website and keep an eye on your email for more information.

More information

March bimonthly meeting

Our March bimonthly meeting will be focusing on diversity, equity and inclusion (DEI) and will be in partnership with the Office of Diversity and Inclusion (ODI). We will be beginning a series of workshops with ODI so that we can expand our knowledge and get the most out of this information. One of the sessions will be held in person at the June Professional Development Conference

More information

Creating Connections for Mentorship

Join the reinvented mentorship program with <u>Elaine Pritchard</u>! Our new mentorship program, Creating Connections for Mentorship, will host monthly facilitated, small group conversations. Some of the best mentoring relationships develop organically and our hope is that participants can make connections that will lead to the creation of peer mentoring relationships. Our next session will be March 23 and has limited space, so be sure to <u>register</u> soon.

Teams channel

OSUAP Career Roadmap Questions

OSUAP members completed a survey in 2022 regarding questions surrounding Career Roadmap. The Executive Committee then compiled those questions and worked with Human Resources to get them answered. Read more about the questions and the answers we received at the link below.

Q&A PowerPoint

Connect with us on Teams

Check out our teams page and connect with your peers. <u>Ask for help</u> from colleagues or learn more about an <u>open position</u> on our Teams page to find your next step. Explore the resources available to OSUAP members, like the

Reservable Rooms guide, by checking out the general OSUAP teams page. Not a member on Teams? Reach out to Christine OConnell.

Join us on Teams



Have an idea for a future issue?

If you have a content suggestion for future issues of the newsletter, please send an email to our President, <u>Heidi Hamblin</u>, for consideration.

Resources and tools

About OSUAP

<u>Membership</u>



The Ohio State University









© 2023 | Ohio State University Administrative Professionals hamblin.20@osu.edu

u.osu.edu/osuap